
Thorpe's
Newsletter

Add us on Facebook!

It's PANTO Time!

We are delighted to announce that
we have joined Facebook to
deliver important and useful
information. We are aware more
parents use Facebook than
Twitter, so we wanted to reach out
to as many people as possible to
share the fantastic things that are
happening in school. You can find
us @ Thorpe Primary. 

4th November 2022

Headteacher's Award
We would like to say a huge congratulations to all the children
who received the Headteacher's Award this week. It is
thoroughly deserved, and we are proud of you all!

You should all have received a letter
this week regarding attending the
Christmas panto at the Alhambra.
This is a unique offer and because we
were able to make a large booking,
the cost of the travel, ticket and sweet
treat is only £20. Please get your slips
back to us by 14th November to
secure a place.  
 

Reception- Ezra P & Aurora O        Year 1- Lily- Mae & Joey H
Year 2- Elliot G & Henry G               Year 3- Paisley D & Jake V
 Year 4- Oliver O & Violette B           Year 5- Lucas H & Scarlett

Year 6 - Alex H & Lilly W



Please note: Celebration Assemblies will now take place at 9.00am  



Parent's Evening!

New Website design

You should have all had a Parent's
Consultation letter to see your
child's teacher about how they are
settling in. If you haven't brought
this back to us, please could you
bring it by no later than Monday
7th November. You will be given
slips with your appointment times
on this day. Thank you.   

This week in Spanish, Year 6 learnt about Día de Muertos (Day of the Dead.)
They then had a go at making and decorating their own 3D paper ‘calacas’!
They looked excellent!

You may have noticed that the school's website
hasn't been updated in sometime. Well, that's
about to change. We are in the process of having
a brand-new website designed that should be
with us in the next month. We are also looking at
a potential new logo to update our school. We
want your say. Please scan the QR code with a
mobile device to take you to the survey and
choose your favourite option or use this link
https://forms.office.com/r/XymJaqhetp 
 



Please spread the word! We are going to hold our annual Reception Open
Evening on Wednesday 30th November 2022. Further details are to follow! 
 

It has come to my attention that some parents have not been paying for their
child's place at Breakfast Club. It is important that your child's place is pre
booked and paid for by the Friday before. If this is not done, we will not allow
them to be dropped off at Breakfast Club. If you have overdue payments, we
will be in contact in due course. Thank you for your understanding in this
matter. 

Remembrance Day!

Reception Open Evening

Next week, we will be
remembering those who have lost
their lives during battle. Children
will receive some teaching at an
age-appropriate level about the
importance of Remembrance Day
and what the poppies represent.
We will be having a poppy appeal
in school to support the Royal
British Legion. Thank you!   

Breakfast Club Reminder

I have been informed that some parents are
dropping their child off outside Idle Coffee
Lounge on the zig zag lines. Please avoid
doing so as they are there to keep all of our
children as safe as possible! 

9th November - Parent's Evening
11th November - Individual Photos
19th November - Bradford City Game
29th November- Owl Experience Rec, Yr 1 & 2
6th December - Year 3 Golf Competition
8th December - Reception/Yr 1 Dental Check
9th December- Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day
15th December - Pantomime 
20th December - Last day of school 


